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REPORT OF THE VICE-PRESIDENT 
(STUDENT LIFE) 
 
Date: Thursday January 16th, 2017 
 
Clubs: 

● Club Bank overhaul with the comptroller 
● Meetings with clubs re: building closure 

 
Services  

● Beginning the services reform planning stages 
○ Looking into availabilities to schedule the first session 

● Meeting with services re: building closure 
● There is a container for services/tenants of the building to throw out things they do 

not use any more or will not use upon re-entering the building  
 
Independent Student Groups 

● CKUT Board meeting February 15th 
 
Mental Health 

●  SQ 
 
Student Services 

● SQ 
 
Family Care 

● SQ 
 
General 

● Club commissioner Dushan is taking care of the responsibilities on the interim until 
the end of the semester 
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● Meetings with various groups revolving building closure 
● Services review committee will be reviewing the application to become a service as 

well as looking into the deservicing of Player’s Theatre and why that was 
● Club committee meeting 
● SSMU Exec Info session 
● Building closure information session  

 

 
Best,  
 
Jemark Earle 
Vice-President (Student life) 


